Dukes visits Four Seasons Garden Club
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The Four Seasons Garden Club recently held its October meeting in the beautiful home of Kay
Harris. George H. Dukes Jr., a retired Millsaps College biology professor, visited the local
garden club to talk about a variety of native fern and wildflowers. A few members were even
able to take a few samples home. Guests were treated to a rich dessert and refreshments.




